
Trip to Norwich
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Last week Jo Ward, our Audience Development consultant took a group of staff and our
geology volunteer Vicky to see the newly re-displayed Bridewell Museum in Norwich. We
had a really interesting day, and took away lots of good ideas for the new museum.

Museum staff outside The Bridewell Museum in Norwich
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